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Lorain County Fair Board Director Kim Meyers was re-elected to a second three-year term on the 

Ohio Fair Managers Association Board of Directors at its annual meeting on January 3, 2025, in 

Columbus.  Meyers has served 21 years as a Director on the Lorain County Fair Board and 

previously served 5 years on the OFMA Board of Directors.  Meyers will serve his second term as 

Director of District 5 and will be responsible for overseeing and assisting the Ashland, Bellville, 

Crawford, Erie, Holmes, Huron, Knox, Lorain, Loudonville, Medina, Richland, and Wayne County 

Fairs. 

 

Meyers currently serves as Chairman of the Legislative Committee, Long Range Planning 

Committee, 100 Year Anniversary Committee, and is Vice Chairman of the Awards Committee on 

the OFMA.  The OFMA is celebrating its 100 year anniversary this year.  Last week, a special 

dinner and concert were part of the festivities at the OFMA Convention.  The dinner was attended 

by 2,000 guests and the concert was performed by country music artist Jo Dee Messina.   

 

Lorain County Fair also won first place in the Communication Awards in the category of “Printed 

Promotional Brochure” for our Schedule of Events. 

 

Congratulations to Director Kim Meyers on being re-elected and to the OFMA in celebrating its 

100th year anniversary! 


